
Thank you to our 2017  

Gingerbread House Village 
Participants 



Special Thanks  
to All Our Participants 

Honorable Mention 



A Quick Note from  

Concord’s Colonial Inn! 
 

Thank you so much for taking the time to  

participate in our Annual Gingerbread 

House Village. We were so happy to see 

your holiday spirits shine through your  

creations during the season. We collected 

over 2,000 guest votes!  The village was a 

great success thanks to all of you. 
 

Please share the experience with your  

fellow community members and we look 

forward to your creations in 2018! 

Honorable Mention 

Honorable Mention 


